
MacMillan Bloedel Weyerhaeuser Retired Salaried Employees 
Golf Tournament 

 
Thursday August 22nd, 2019 – Country Meadows Golf Course 

 
 
Thirty-five golfers in nine foursomes, had  perfect late summer weather  for golf. 
 
After the round we met for drinks, burger, and competition awards in the “tent” at Country Meadows. 
 

• We thanked Vic Mauro’s widow Vee, for joining us as a dinner guest, and presenting the 
Vic Mauro Trophy. 

 

• We were all glad to see Mary Jane Walker able to attend the dinner. 
 

• We wished well to our long-standing golfers, not now able to play: 
 

o Bob Findlay, Dean McInnes, Bernie McSherry, Dan Chapotelle 
 

. 
 

Individual golfer’s awards were won as follows: 
 

Ladies: 
Closest to pin (KP):  Pat Forgacs 
 
Long drive:  Linda Poole 

 

Men: 
Closest to pin (KP): Peter Hatton 
 
Long drive: Ken Young 

 
 

The Vic Mauro Trophy was tied at 1 under par 57 .by the foursomes of: 
 

• Ken Young, Karen Young, Mike Sywulych, Pam Sywulych 

• Bob McFadden, Anne McFadden, Bill Brown, Linda Poole 

The Trophy was presented by Vic’s widow Vee Mauro. 

 

The Bob Swannell Trophy was won at 3 under par 55 by the repeat winners from 2018: 
 
Ian Hunter, Brian Snellings, Mike U-Ming and Marlene Hanna; shooting a three under par 55. 

 
 
 
 
 



Here are the Scramble scores from Jon’s computer for our 9 foursomes, (course par is 58) 
 

 
Scramble Scores:    

    
For Vic Mauro Trophy  
(2 ladies, 2 men)   

Foursome Total 1st 9 2nd 9 

Ken, Karen, Pam, Mike 57 27 30 

Bob, Anne, Bill, Linda 57 26 31 

Bob, Delaine, Roger, Mary 58 30 28 

    

    

For the Bob Swannell trophy 
(other)    

Foursome Total 1st 9 2nd 9 

Ian, Brian, Marlene, Mike U-Ming 55 26 29 

Lorne, George Bob, Ed 59 29 30 

Doug, Mike, Maxine, Peter 60 27 33 

Tom, Linda, Daryl 61 29 32 

John, Al, Carmen, Don 62 28 34 

Otto, Pat, Richard 63 31 32 

 
Thanks go out to:  

• Jon Pillsbury for bringing his laptop and entering scoring results to the computer spreadsheet 
and as well taking the photos. 

 

• We wish to thank kindly the contestants who contributed to the prize tables. 
 
We look forward to seeing you again at the August 2019 tournament. 
 
Click for Photo Gallery 
 
Daryl 
August 23, 2019 

http://www.mbwrsec.club/class_gallery.cfm?gallery_id=60485
http://www.mbwrsec.club/class_gallery.cfm?gallery_id=60485

